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Health Select 
Committee 

 
25 January 2009 

 
Update on Transforming Community Services  
 
Summary 
 
The Committee are requested to consider an update on Transforming Community 
Services from NHS Stockton-on-Tees.   
 
 
Detail 
 
1. Members will recall that on 26 October 2009 the Committee received a 
 presentation on the Transforming Community Services programme from the 
 PCT’s Director of Health Systems Development. 
 
2. As the PCT have concentrated on commissioning services rather than 
 providing them direct since November 2008, community services have been 
 provided by the North Tees and Hartlepool NHS Foundation Trust on an 
 interim basis.   Members were informed that reviews of the services involved 
 had taken place, prior to a procurement process that would lead to the 
 appointment of a longer term provider(s).   
   
3. A further update is now available from NHS Stockton-on-Tees, and a 
 representative will be in attendance at the meeting.    
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